
Class 4 Curriculum Newsletter 

Autumn Term 2022 

Welcome back to everyone. This term our topic will be WWII and we will cover many areas of the 

curriculum throughout this. Please see below an overview of what we will be studying during this 

time. 

Science 
The children will be studying 
animals including humans for 
the first half term with a focus 
on the changes human beings 
experience as they develop to 
old age. Then living things and 

their habitats. 

Art and Design 
The children will be learning 

about John Constable and 
taking inspiration from his 

paintings to create their own 
poppy landscapes. 

Computing 
The children will be learning 

about spreadsheets including 
formatting data and using 

formulas.  

Design and Technology 
The children will be developing 
their sewing skills to create a 
Christmas decoration inspired 

by Coco Chanel. 

Geography 
The children will be learning 

about the geographical 
similarities and differences 
between Hull, Dunkirk and 

Hawaii. 

History 
The children will learn about 
WWII looking at the impact 

the war had worldwide.  

MFL 
The children will be learning 

how to communicate in French 
about our homes and holidays. 

Music 
The children will be learning 
about songs from WWII and 

films.  

PSHE 
The children will be learning 

about families and relations as 
well as health and wellbeing. 

 

RE 
Children will explore the 

question ‘What does it mean if 
God is Holy and Loving?’ 

Maths 
Children will be learning place value and developing their 

understanding of the value of digits, ordering and comparing 
numbers as well as understanding how to round them. Children 

will also develop their understanding of the 4 operations 
(including +/-/x/÷), fractions and decimals. 

Writing  
The children will be learning about genres of writing that 

informs and persuades people. They will learn how to write 
using criteria such as expanded noun phrases and relative 
clauses. They will then have the opportunity to complete 

extended writing including reports, recounts, diaries, 
biographies and letters. 

 

Reading 
The children will be studying 

Letters from the Lighthouse by 
Emma Carrol. They will focus 

on areas including vocabulary, 
prediction and retrieval this 

term. 

PE will be on a Wednesday until half term then a Thursday until Christmas. Please ensure they 

have full PE kit with them including trainers-it may outside. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask 

Thank you 

Mrs Jones 


